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COLD WEATHER RECESS GUIDELINES:  Being able to get outside and enjoy the fresh air is an important part of 
our day!  Kindergarten through Grade 8 will go outside if the wind chill is above zero.  3K & 4K will go out if the 
temperature is above 10 degrees.  Please make sure your child has the appropriate outdoor gear with them 
every day! 
 
REGISTRATION FOR THE 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR:  It’s time to register for next school year!  You should have 
received an email from TADS with your registration link.  Please contact the office if you have not received 
yours!  Early enrollment helps us better plan for the school year!  Thank you to those families that have 
already enrolled! 
 
LENTEN SERVICES:  Next Wednesday, February 17th is Ash Wednesday and the beginning of our midweek 
Lenten services.  Please join us each Wednesday at 3:30 PM or 6:30 PM.  Please note, students attending must 
be accompanied by an adult. 
 
VALENTINE’S DAY TREATS:  With Valentine’s Day coming up, please keep in mind that due to our Covid plan, 
students are unable to bring edible treats/candy in to school to share.  Thank you for understanding! 
 
THIRD QUARTER MISSION PROJECT – ECUADOR:  Our 3rd quarter project focuses on a new mission area, 
Ecuador.  In 2018 two Latin American missionaries located to Quito, Ecuador – Nathan Schulte from Mexico 
and Philip Strackbein and his wife Kathy, from Bolivia.    This mission has been officially incorporated so that 
the missionaries are able to legally remain in the country for extended amounts of time.  The mission team 
continues to teach classes in various parts of Quito as well as following up on contacts and opportunities to 
teach in other areas of the country.  In addition to your weekly offerings, please pray for our missionaries as 
they begin to reach out to this new country with the gospel message.  With the Lord’s blessings and the Holy 
Spirit at work in the heart of Ecuadorians, we pray that the church-planting movement in Ecuador will bear 
fruit so more and more Latin Americans can be brought to faith! 
 
SCRIP:  The next Scrip order will be placed today, Monday, February 8th.  Please have your order in the Scrip 
box in the office by 3:15, or you may place your order online. 
 
SPORTS:   
Boys B Team BB Practice:   Monday, February 8th   4:45-6:15 PM (note day and time change) 
(Grades 5-6)   Wednesday, February 10th   4:45-6:15 PM (note day and time change) 
       
Girls C Team BB Camp: Tuesday, February 9th   3:30-5:00 PM 
(Grades 3-4)   Thursday, February 11th   3:30-5:00 PM 
   Tuesday, February 16th   3:30-5:00 PM 
   Thursday, February 18th   3:30-5:00 PM 
    
 

 



Games:   Thursday, February 11th @ St. Paul’s – Muskego 
  S66 W14325 W. Janesville Rd., Muskego, WI  53150 
  Boys B at 4:00 PM 


